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Upcoming Dates:December 18 - 20 will be
Fastbridge testing for

Kindergarten and First-grade
students. This will be by

appointment and you will
sign up your student by

teacher using the PTC fast
link here:

https://www.ptcfast.com/sc
hools/Kleptz_Early_Learning

_Center
Preschool will still be in
session with the regular

schedule.

Fastbridge Testing

December 10-Community Breakfast
December 
December 17 K/1 Winter Parties
December 19-Pre K Winter Parties 
December 18-20 FastBridge Testing by apt
only 
December 23-Jan 6- Winter Break

January 7 Classes Resume 
January 20-No School-MLK Day

February 1- Kleptz Family Dance
February 10 & 11-Parent Teacher
Conferences
February 13-17-No School
February 18-Spring Pictures
February 21-End of grading period
February 28-Report Cards 

March 9-Daylight Savings Time-Spring
Forward
March  10 Preschool Registration
March 25-28 - Spring Break 
March 31 - Classes Resume 

https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Kleptz_Early_Learning_Center
https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Kleptz_Early_Learning_Center
https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Kleptz_Early_Learning_Center


Blue Hall
Kindergarten

The blue hallway kinders have been hard at work learning all
about school this first trimester. They are learning their letters,
figuring out how to read and write words, and learning LOTS of
new vocabulary words they are using every day. At the beginning

of November we took a quick break from all the hard work to
celebrate being in school for 50 days! It was a full 50's sock hop
including snazzy outfits, dances, activities, and shirley temple

floats.

Mrs. Dexter, Mrs. Newman, Mrs. Seibert, Mrs. Hansbarger, Mrs. Birr



BLUE HALL
FIRST GRADE

This trimester has been an exciting and enriching time for our first graders! The students
have been actively engaged in a variety of activities that combine creativity and critical

thinking. Here's a glimpse of what we've been up to: Our students explored the wonders of
fall by conducting research and writing informative pieces about the changes that occur
during the fall season. Students took on the challenge of disguising their pumpkins and
turkeys to "hide" them in plain sight! These fun projects encourage creative expression. In

math, students have been building a strong foundation in addition and subtraction by
learning and practicing various strategies.This trimester has been filled with discovery,

creativity, and growth. We're proud of how much our first graders have accomplished and
look forward to more exciting learning in the months ahead!

MRS. TREON, MS. WOODIE, MRS. HOWARD, MRS. SIEFERT 



Blue Hall
Mrs. Fire’s Class

The school year has been off to a great start for the students.
Since starting the year, they have done All About Me and Apples
units. The students loved all the hands-on learning! We are now
getting ready to start a unit on community helpers. Some of our
favorite activities so far have been apple stamping and our class

turkey. This year has been off to a great start!

Ms. Law, Mrs. Fire, Mrs. Miller



Blue Hall
Mrs. Globis’ Class

Our team works diligently to provide behavioral support and
specially designed instruction to students who may need extra

assistance. We take pride in building meaningful relationships with
students to help support both their academic and social emotional

growth. We develop specially designed instruction to meet the
varying needs of all the students we work with and enjoy

collaborating with all staff to best meet the needs of our students. 

Ms. Sophie, Ms. Mar’Vette, Mrs. Globis, Ms. R, Mrs. Reser


